
ABOUT US

Where to
locate us
Address :

43 Gilford East Drive, Unit 2

Gilford NH 03249

Join Our Community

Birch Bark

Veterinary Clinic

Accessible Advanced
Veterinary Orthopedics

in the Lakes Region!

At Birch Bark Veterinary Clinic, we

believe the best care happens when

advanced medicine meets a personal

touch. Located in Gilford and serving the

Lakes Region of New Hampshire, we offer

high-level veterinary services—including

orthopedic and soft tissue surgery—in a

setting that feels like home. As a

privately owned clinic, we’re proud to

treat every client and patient like part of

our extended family

@birchbarkvets � Website: http://birchbark.vet

Í Phone: 603-524-8900

✉ E-mail: info@birchbark.vet



SURGERIES OFFERED
AT BIRCH BARK

TPLO for CCL (Canine ACL) tears

TPLO is widely considered one of, if

not the best, surgical option for any

active dog, from 5 pounds to 200.

FHO for hip dysplasia

Plating for selected fracture cases

depending on availability

 What are your operating hours?
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:

 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM  

Saturday: 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM  

What is the cost of a TPLO surgery at
Birch Bark?

Each pet is unique, and after your

consultation appointment, we provide a

customized estimate with no hidden fees. This

estimate covers everything from surgery day

to any necessary rechecks. Our prices are

generally 30-50% lower than those of local

specialists.

What is the recovery period for a TPLO?
The average recovery time after a TPLO

procedure is approximately 8 weeks.

Is Dr. Keller a boarded veterinary surgeon?
Dr. Keller has extensive additional training and

experience with orthopedics, but did not

perform a surgery residency.  This allows us to

perform selected advanced surgeries with the

same level of skill, experience, and excellent

outcomes, but without the prohibitive cost.

For further information and to schedule your

consultation appointment, please contact us!

VETERINARY ORTHOPEDIC
SURGERY IN THE HEART OF
THE LAKES REGION
Being told your pet needs expensive

and invasive orthopedic surgery can

be overwhelming, emotionally and

financially.  Dr. Andrew Keller at Birch

Bark Veterinary Clinic is an

experienced clinician with extensive

additional orthopedic surgery

training, with years of experience and

hundreds of TPLO procedures

performed.

We will work to offer you the BEST

option for your pet, and try to keep

costs as affordable as possible to

make sure we can get your furry

family member back to their active

lifestyle.

FAQ - 

Frequently Asked Questions


